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In the Matter of
Metropolitan Edison Company, et al.

(Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1)
Docket No. 50-289

Dear Members of the Board:

In my letter to the board,' dated November 5,1980, I forwarded for your
information a letter from the NRC staff to Metropolitan Edison (licensee).
The forwarding letter included a statement which requires clarification
with regard to the licensce's emergency plan- being in compliance with
10 CFR 50 Appendix E. The intent of this statement was to indicate that-

the emergency plan is in compliance with the previously existing 10 CFR 50
Appendix E, dated December 1970, not the current emergency planning rule
which became effective November 3, 1980.

Sincerely.

- wmL @
James R. Tourtellotte
Assistant Chief Hearing Counsel

cc: Service List
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